Ladies and Gentlemen!

The Suzuki School of Lublin and the Warsaw Suzuki Centre are proud to invite you to the
Lublin Suzuki Workshops “The Breeze of Summer” which will take place on 2-4 June 2023

in Nateczow.

The offer is addressed to students of Suzuki violin classes at any level of proficiency — both
children playing “Twinke, Twinkle” and students from the 10th book will not get bored
here, and the joy of making music together is guaranteed! An additional advantage will
certainly be the beautiful views in Nateczéw and the aura of the coming summer....

The joy of the vision of making music together is all the greater because the final concert
of the workshops will take place in the concert hall of the The Lublin Philharmonic Henryk

Wieniawski!

The staff of the Lublin Suzuki Workshops is also very promising — the workshops will be
conducted by:

Katarzyna Gtoéwczyk,

Pawet Kulczycki,

Magdalena Krzyzak-Tiirschmid,
Maria Michalska,

Maria Moczulska. CLICK>>



Stefan Zeromski Primary School at 17 Spotdzielcza Street in Nateczéw.
There will be a free car park for workshop participants, a playground and a pitch
located on the school grounds.

APPROXIMATE WORKSHOP TIMES:

Friday 2.06.2023.

4.00 PM registration of participants

5:00-7:00 PM workshop activities

Saturday 3.06.2023.

9:30-12:30 workshop activities

3:30-6:30 PM workshop activities

after dinner for those wishing - meeting for parents
Sunday 4.06.2023.

departure to Lublin (on your own)

10:00 rehearsal at the Philharmonic Hall in Lublin
12:00 FINAL CONCERT

ADDITIONAL ACTIVITIES - a nature walk is planned for younger groups

300 PLN/first participant, 280 PLN/second and further participants. Application
deadline 30. 04. 2023 r. Number of places limited, the organiser reserves the right to
end the enrolment before the stated deadline.

Participants organise their own accommodation and meals.
Due to the spa and tourist nature of Nateczéw, you will find a wide range of accommo-
dation options. | encourage you to find the best place for you.

If you have any questions, please send an e-mail to: lubelskaszkolasuzuki@gmail.com
or contact us by phone: 537 428 707.

Maria Michalska i Maria Moczulska



